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CITY FIRE BRIGADE ATTENDING H.M. THE QUEEN’S DIAMOND JUBILEE RIVER 

PAGEANT 

 

A representative from the City Fire Brigade will have the honour of representing the 
Gibraltar Fire Brigade at the Queen’s Diamond Jubilee River Pageant, which is to take 
place on Sunday 3 June 2012 along the River Thames.  Firefighter Karl Sciortino, will be 
stationed on one of several fire boats which will be taking part in the pageant along with 
members of UK Fire Services and other Commonwealth representatives from as far afield 
as Australia. The Chief Fire Officer, Guillermo Mauro will also be attending the event and 
attending a reception at County Hall organised by The Worshipful Company of 
Firefighters. 
 

 

 

 

 


